
Receiving the Undersecretary of the Ministry of Culture, Sayyid Ammar Al
Hakim: Supporting the Cultural Movement Contributes to Solving the Problems

in the Country

 

The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, received in his office

in Baghdad on Monday, February 3rd, 2014, the Undersecretary of the Ministry of Culture Fawzi

Atrushi.

His Eminence stressed the need to support the cultural and artistic movement in the country so

as to raise the cultural awareness in society and solve many problems of the country.


